
ACCU Meeting Minutes Notes 
 
Date: Monday October 21, 2019 
Place: Forest Home Twp Hall 
Time: 7:37 pm 
 
Pledge led and prayer given by Chairman Randy Bishop. Treasurer report Gregg Valerio. Motion to accept 
Carla Bart 2nd Mike Lockman Approved. 
Secretary report Cherie Hogan. Three corrections noted. Motion to accept Rob Bargy, 2nd Mike. All approved. 
 
Randy showed an onscreen picture of Gary Bart, Ken Borton, Rob Bargy, Jon Sumner, Christian Marcus and 
Mark Peters putting up the sign on property the ACCU will lease. Jeff Bergman sent a helper with a flatbed 
crane and the project took 4.5 hours. Rob was able to use his military discount to save money. Thanks to all 
who donated their time to this valuable project and thank you to Christian Marcus for the idea in the first place. 
 
Ken Davidson from the Record Eagle asked for an interview and also asked if the ACCU would be endorsing 
anyone. Randy explained our mission statement. We don't endorse but will be printing voter guides in order to 
educate the public. We need to work on filling precinct delegate positions. 
 
Laura Cox possibly will run for Congress. Possible candidates to replace her could be Dave Agema, Pat 
Colbeck, Prof William Wagner. Currently Dave Agema has assumed a leadership role in the Michigan 
Conservative Union since the untimely passing of longtime founder and Conservative icon Norm Hughes. 
Norm was a tireless warrior for conservative principles and will be missed by so many of us who knew and 
worked with him. 
 
August 22nd, 2020 is the date of the fun shoot and Congressman Jack Bergman has committed to come. John 
James could also be coming. Cherie is still working on getting a commitment. Cherie spoke about the 
Leadership Conference on Mackinaw Island and the opportunity to meet and speak with Jack, John James, 
Kevin McCarthy, and meeting Governor Haley Barbor. She also spoke about the Winsome Women Conference, 
also on Mackinaw Island, and the positive shift in attitude among the participants toward President Trump. 
 
There is some talk that Greg MacMaster may be considering running for the 105th. 
Carla spoke about the need for committees for next year's fun shoot. 
Randy gave an update on the heartbeat petition and the possibility the Catholic church might come on board 
after all. He will know tomorrow morning. 
Randy will be attending a Statewide Leadership Conference for the 2020 Trump Victory Campaign this 
Thursday in Bloomfield Hills. There is also a fundraiser/dinner for Ken Borton, who is running for the 105th, in 
Gaylord at B.J.s on Thursday for a $30 donation. 
 
Getting extra ACCU membership cards was discussed and decided against. 
Vicki has been replaced by Jim Gurr on the Board of Canvassers. 
Short discussion on the 60 million dollar jail project. 
 
Next meeting is Monday, November 18, 2019. Our Christmas Party is Dec 16th. Motion to adjourn Vicki, 2nd 
Carla at 9:27pm. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Cherie Hogan, ACCU Secretary 
 


